
Our Week In Reception 
Friday 28th February 2020                      

Just a few reminders… 

· Don’t forget our World Book day on Friday.  Come dressed as a ‘wild thing’ to school.  

· It is so important that your child reads every night.  We can see the difference in children who do 
their homework every night.  

· It is important that children do not ride their scooters and bikes across the playground. This is     
dangerous and can easily knock into people.  
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What have we been learning? 

This week we started our new topic—The wonderful world of Julia Donaldson.  We already know so many of her 
books and we were very excited to realise we have so many of them at home already. This week we have       
focused on the Gruffalo.  We wrote descriptive sentences about the Gruffalo and made a story trail map where 
we drew pictures to help us retell the story.   

Next week we will be reading another Julia Donaldson book called The magic paintbrush.  This will be uploaded 
to Tapestry later today so you can listen it to over the weekend.  

This week in our science experiment we tried to clean pennies.  We made predictions about the best cleaning 
method to use and  tried out our theories. We looked at the results together as a class and voted for the cleanest 
coins.   

Have a lovely weekend.  —Mrs O’Neill and Miss Gooch 

Home learning task. 

We have been learning about doubles this week. And practised doubling objects and we even learned to       
double our pancake recipe.  Can you remember the double rhymes at home to say with your family?    

Can you upload your video to tapestry?  

Our wow words this week are magical and imagination  


